
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 14th, 2018 
 

Dear Families, 

Last Friday, we had such a nice day with many celebrations. We had the magazine kick off in the morning 

(some clarifications from that below). We then gathered for our first “Royal Rally” event! It's not often that our 

K-8 grade students are together, so we created rally teams comprised of representatives from each class and 

they teamed together as they traveled through many fun stations ranging from making cards for our Blessed 

Mother to cup stacking. Our staff did a wonderful job facilitating this. We also celebrated Mass with Bishop 

Callahan with St. Joe’s Menomonie, St. Joe’s Prescott and St. Francis Ellsworth. Our students were outstanding 

not only in helping with the liturgy but also in demonstrating proper the respect and reverence. WELL DONE. 

Lastly we celebrated our Mother Mary's birthday after Mass by serving birthday cake to all school students and 

staff which was roughly 400 people! Thank you to all who helped make this event happen! See pictures on our 

webpage and this weekend’s bulletin. 
 

 

ATHLETIC NEWS: 

On September 22, 2018 the Athletic Committee will be hosting a volleyball tournament at the 

Durand High School for players in grades 4-8.  This is a great fundraiser for our school, but takes a 

lot of work to host. Families received an email message this week as all athletic families are 

encouraged to work in the concession stand/admission table if they are able and volleyball parents 

are asked to bring baked goods and work in the concession stand/admission table. Please see the enclosed note 

for more information. Thanks in advance for volunteering.  

All are welcome to come and support our Royal Teams. The tournament brackets are enclosed.  

FIELDTRIPS: 

Enclosed, please find permission slips for the upcoming fieldtrips:  

 8th grade Day at the Diocese  

 4K and Kindergarten Apple Orchard fieldtrip form went home Wednesday 

 Reminder! Grade 4/5 fieldtrip form to the Science Museum is due on Monday! 
 

FORENSICS (4N6): 

Enclosed is a note from Forensics Coach, Monica Heitman. Please review it and “save the dates” 
 
 

FALL FESTIVAL:  

Mark your calendars and plan to attend these Fall Festivals:   

Sunday, September 16th @ Sacred Heart Mondovi - after the 10:00 Mass.  

Saturday, September 29th @ St. Mary’s Durand - after the 4:00 Mass. Mass liturgy roles sent next 

week.   

We are still accepting Mass help forms for both designated Masses at  

Holy Rosary and St. Mary's School Masses… Volunteers are always welcome. Please return Monday, 9/17. 
 

 Taste of Italy tickets were due Friday 9/14 along with basket raffle money, so if you 
haven’t returned your tickets or money do so Monday 9/17. 

 

 

 

 

MENU CHANGES: 

o September 18 will be Chicken nuggets, Potato Wedges, Oranges instead of Taco's.  

O September 25 will be Taco's, Lettuce/Peas, Applesauce/Pineapple instead of subs. 

https://www.catholictriparish.org/events.html


HOME AND SCHOOL NEWS: 

 Magazine Sale: The first turn in date was this week, thank you for your orders! Our goal is $10,000. Can 

we do it? The list of students who qualified for the non-dress code days went home Thursday.  

 The final turn in date is:  Wednesday, September 19th. 

 Enclosed are the slips from your customers of last year, so you can see if they want some magazine 

renewals or more!  

 With our new sales representative and new program, we have been working out some ‘kinks’ throughout 

the sale, enclosed, please find a note with some clarifications that were emailed earlier, it may help.        

 

SPIRITUAL ADOPTION: 

Enclosed in the 6th grade students’ envelope is a letter from Mrs. Lynette Johnson explaining the 

Spiritual Adoption program in which they participate. We are grateful Mrs. Johnson volunteers her 

time to help students understand such an important issue 
 

 

$CRIP:  As you may know, Gordy stores have opened again, we have SCRIP for that!!! Use SCRIP to help 

reduce your tuition cost. Not sure how? Call us and we will help you.  
 

TUITION STATEMENTS:  Enclosed please find your current tuition statement.  
 

WORK PERMITS: Enclosed in the families of seventh grade students are work permits. We are so thankful 

for the service our middle school students provide to our hot lunch program.  
 
  

CALENDAR REMINDERS AND UPDATES FOR 2 WEEKS  
 

Sunday  9/16 Sacred Heart Fall Festival        begins after 10:00 Mass 
 

Tuesday 9/18 School Mass @ St. Mary’s       8:30 a.m. 

   4/5 VB triangular – Home       5:00 p.m. 

   MS Football home versus Chippewa Falls Middle School  5:00 p.m. 
 

Wednesday 9/19 Final turn in day for magazine sale 
 

Thursday 9/20 School Mass @ Holy Rosary      8:30 a.m. 

   7/8 VB Home vs. Osseo                 5:00 & 6:00 

   MS Cross Country @ Durand      5:30 p.m. 
 

Friday  9/21 NO SCHOOL – Diocesan Teacher In-service @ Chippewa Falls McDonnell 
 

Saturday 9/22 Assumption Volleyball Tourney @ DHS    8:00 - 5:00     
 

Monday 9/24 4/5 VB Triangular @ IC      5:00 p.m. 
 

Tuesday 9/25 School Mass @ St. Mary’s       8:30 a.m. 

   7/8 VB @ Eleva Strum      5:00 & 6:00 

   MS Football @ CFC       5:00 p.m. 
 

Thursday 9/27 School Mass @ Holy Rosary      8:30 a.m. 

   7/8 VB Home vs Macs      5:00 & 6:00 

   MS Cross Country @ Spring Valley     TBD 

Saturday 9/29 St. Mary’s Fall Festival Taste of Italy - following 4:00 p.m. Mass 

PLEASE PRAY FOR: 

 Our students, that their hearts and minds are opened to hear God’s voice 

 Favorable weather and good attendance at our upcoming Fall Festivals  

 

Thank you for choosing Assumption Catholic School!  Our faculty and staff are committed to working with you 

to fulfill our mission of Faith• Academics • Service 

With Blessings of Peace and Joy, 

 

 

Mrs. Mary Lansing  

Principal 


